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Tena koe  

On 8 November, you emailed the Treasury requesting, under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act), the following information regarding all costs to New Zealand's 
tax-funded spending associated with the Alert Level restrictions that commenced on 
17 August 2021, including but not limited to: 

1. Wage subsidies, and

2. Resurgence relief, and

3. Costs of additional testing and vaccination drives beyond those excluded

above, i.e. drives such as the "super-Saturday", Eden Park activities, the

Maori focus, and the various buses cruising around as mobile vaccine centres,

and

4. Costs of operating boundaries between Alert Level regions / areas, especially

the Auckland boundary, and

5. Costs to the DHBs for health care provided to the Covid-positive patients,

including HOU and ICU, and

6. Costs of MIQ for Covid-positive community (not border) cases being housed in

these facilities, and

7. Costs of Police running around chasing and catching MIQ escapees, and

8. Costs to Police, justice, and other government bodies attending to Auckland

escapees such as the two~who visited Northland, the two who visited Wanaka,

and the various others who distributed themselves around the country, and

9. Costs of the contact tracing teams, and

10. Costs of those operating and managing the various call centres/ websites/

etc. in place as a result of Covid-19, and

11. Costs of the food packages distributed, and

12. Costs of the incentives/ bribes, music, food, and other draw-cards at testing

and vaccination centres implemented to entice people to get tested and

vaccinated, and

13. The cost of travel for the various government officials, including the Prime

Minister, to attend to Covid-related activities such as vaccination

encouragement around the country, and










